Friday 23rd July 2021 Dear Families.

What a year it has been! It almost seems a bit of a blur now, but when we stop to think about what the children have achieved and how they have coped with changing restrictions, we are blown away by their resilience, determination and fabulous attitude to learning. They make us smile every day! As our Year 2 children make their way to their junior school settings, we would like to send them with our very best wishes and knowledge that they have laid solid foundations on which to build their very shiny futures! Today, we also said a sad farewell to both Mrs Thom and Mrs Kingsley-Smith. They are both much loved and already missed members of staff but we know they are going to be huge assets to their new schools and career paths respectively. We are so lucky to work with such a wonderful team of staff, who, together with the parents and children really do create the most incredible family and community. Have a restful summer holiday! The Harnham Infant School Team

Staffing News:

We are bidding a sad farewell to Mrs Ferris this week. Mrs Ferris has worked at Harnham Infants for 13 years and has had such a positive impact on the lives of hundreds and children and staff. We shall miss her very much and would like to wish her all the very best for the future.

Photographs for sale:

One of our parent governors has recently been in to take some photographs of the children for us to display around school and also on the school website (coming soon). Many of the photographs are just fantastic – they have captured children naturally in their learning environments and they are simply stunning! We wondered whether parents might be interested in having copies of these photographs in return for a donation to the school? Please look out for a survey in your email inbox if we have a photograph of your child to see whether you would be interested in this.



Newsletter 39

Seesaw:

Please make sure you do check your child's
Seesaw account for a final blog entry and photographs from the class teachers. Feel free to continue to use your Seesaw account to capture moments of your summer break if you would like to share them with us. ©

Thank you:

For all the kind words, cards and gifts that have been given to all of the members of staff, thank you! We are so lucky to work with such lovely families and have been overwhelmed by your generosity and thoughtfulness, thank you so very much!

FREE SUMMER FOOTBALL!

Age 9 and above

30 JULY

11-12, Harnham Rec (near the cricket pitch), SP2 8JY 12.30-1.30, Five Rivers Leisure Centre (outside pitches)

6 AUGUST

11-12, Bishopdown field, Bishopdown rd, SP1 3EQ 12.30-1.30, Five Rivers Leisure Centre (outside pitches)

13 AUGUST

11-12, Pinewood Green, (outside Community Centre), Bemerton Heath 12.30-1.30, Five Rivers Leisure Centre (outside pitches)

27 AUGUST

11-12, Old Sarum (field opposite the Ray Mac)
12.30-1.30, Five Rivers Leisure Centre (outside pitches)















Taking time to Recharge is productive too.



Have a wonderful summer holiday!

If you need help with anything or need some support, please email:

requestforsupport@harnham-

inf.wilts.sch.uk